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Please donate to
 support 

families in our community 








By Eftpos/Cash at
 68 Aorangi Street, Feilding



By Internet Banking on
03 0626 0631496 002

Jasmine is a dedicated Gardner of
the ASAP community garden. Her
hard work allows for fresh produce
to be brought into Manchester
House for our sharing table. This is
especially important during tough
times when the cost of food is
high. Thanks to Jasmine's efforts,
the community is able to share in
the bounty of the garden and enjoy
healthy, fresh vegetables.

Welcome to the 29th edition of our Newsletter. Take a
break, grab a drink, and enjoy the latest news from the

team at Manchester House.

Our community Garden

VTNZ (New Zealand vehicle
inspection company) are now
working  from Manchester
House to conduct restricted
and full license testing.

Manchester House Nominees
for business awards






We would like to express our deepest appreciation to everyone

who nominated us for The Feilding Business Awards. Manchester
House has been nominated for three awards, including the Social

Impact Award and the Community Impact Award.
 Additionally, Megan Gowan and Jacqui Emery have been

nominated for the Impacted Player Award. We are hopeful and
keeping our fingers crossed to make it to the final round.



All of Manchester House's 4 centres
recently attended a First Aid course
and it was a great experience for the
team. Not only was it a valuable
opportunity to learn life-saving skills,
but it also served as a fantastic team
bonding exercise. The course
covered a range of topics, from CPR
to treating injuries and provided
everyone with the knowledge and
confidence to handle emergency
situations. Attending a Frist Aid 
 course is crucial for Manchester House to ensure the safety of our clients. As a service

that values the well-being of those we serve, it's important that we have the necessary
skills and knowledge to respond quickly and effectively in emergency situations. 




www.manchesterhouse.co.nz

Donate Your Spare Shopping Bags to Our Food Bank
We are currently in need of shopping bags for our food bank.

 If you have any usable bags, please bring them to
68 Aorangi Street. Your contribution would be greatly appreciated. 

Thank you!

First aid Course

Manchester
House is looking

for a
Experienced
Counsellor.

Permanent part
time position.



For more information,

please contact
Ann Williamson

Executive Manager
em@mhss.org.nz

We extend our gratitude to St Johns Ambulance for providing the funding that
made this possible.





